City Clerk

From: Josh Feldman <enterprisevendinginc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 10:42 AM

To: City Clerk. .

Subject: Service company

Hey Danielle :

In the event that Arnold Freight is unable to bring our truck and trailers to the Beaver Dock we will need the Service
Company to bring our trailers to Mission Point. | just spoke with Ray at the Service Company and he informed me that he
would not be able to transport our games by drey, as it is too much of a risk. He instead advised that he could pull our
trailers down to Mission Point where we can load them as that option would be much safer for the horses and drivers.
Please let me know if this works for you.

Thanks,



